
Dear Californian, 
 
Congratulations on your new Google Home Smart Speaker!  
 
This Smart Speaker has been made available to you via a generous donation 
from Google. We sincerely hope that you find this device helpful in connecting 
you to family, friends, community, and other valuable resources. 
 
To learn more about this device, including instructions on how to set it up and 
ideas for how to use it, please visit 
https://support.google.com/googlenest/answer/10347482 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=itKisGHUP4g 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VFKWyMSwoCs 
 
To learn more about services for older adults or to share your suggestions and 
feedback, please use any of the following state and local resources: 

• Visit the California Department of Aging online at 
https://www.aging.ca.gov/covid19/Digital_Divide/ 

• Email the California Department of Aging at CHAT@aging.ca.gov  
 
Personal message from AAA/MSSP with contact information  
 
California is home to many of the world’s most innovative people and companies. 
Particularly during the COVID-19 pandemic, our State has been working hard to 
strengthen public-private partnerships and help all Californians gain access to 
technologies that can help them stay safe at home. We at the California 
Department of Aging (CDA) in collaboration with the California Department of 
Technology (CDT) are pleased to send you this high-technology device. 
 
 
With Our Best Wishes, 
 

  AAA or MSSP LOGO  
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